
29 February 2020 

EMBC will host this event on Saturday 29 February  
from 9.30 am to 12.30 pm 

The Christian Life and Witness Course helps believers deepen their 
faith in Jesus Christ and share Him with others  as they witness to 
friends, family members and co-workers. 

https://grahamtouruk.billygraham.org/christian-life-witness-course/  

This newsletter is now available weekly on the  

EMBC  website at  eastmainsbc.com 

Other News & Events 
Items for inclusion in next week’s ‘EMBC News’ need to be with Ray Higgins,  

Dannie Calder or emailed to news@eastmainsbc.com by Wednesday night.  

PRAY FOR AFGHANISTAN 

• Pray for the children, women 
and men mourning the loss of 
loved-ones. Pray for healing 
and peace, and that they 
would know the support of their communities. 

• Pray for God to have mercy on Afghanistan and to 
bring peace and an end to the extraordinary suffering there. 

Mark Cairney 
(mark@eastmainsbc.com) 

Jim McGillivray 
(jim@eastmainsbc.com) 

Church Office - 01355 249672 

office@eastmainsbc.com 

www.eastmainsbc.com  

Why not join us in The Village Centre Café following 

the Morning Service for tea, coffee and chat. 

Our Team is here to pray with you. Just come and sit 

at the front of the church at the end of the service 

and they’ll meet you there. 

Today (Sunday)  26 January 

• Prayer Meeting: 10.30 am 
• Morning Service: 11 am 
• Afternoon Service: 2.30 pm 
• Campfire: 6.30 pm 

Monday 27 January 

• Foodbank: 10.30 am 
• Walk & Talk (The Loch): 11 am 

Wednesday 29 January 

• Ladies Bible Study: 10 am 
• Alpha: 7 pm 

Thursday 30 January 

• Men’s Prayer Meeting: 8 pm 

Saturday 1 February 

• Youth Alpha: 5.30 pm 
• Hub: 7 pm 
• Glo Next GEN: 7 pm 

Next Sunday 2 February 

• Prayer Meeting: 10.30 am 
• Coffee and Pastry from 10 am 
• Morning Service: 11 am 

Sunday 26 January 2020 

Contact (01355 249672) 
Mark Cairney   mark@eastmainsbc.com 

Ruari O’Brien   ruari@eastmainsbc.com 

David Graham   David@eastmainsbc.com 

Church Office   office@eastmainsbc.com 

https://grahamtouruk.billygraham.org/christian-life-witness-course/
mailto:mark@eastmainsbc.com
mailto:jim@eastmainsbc.com
mailto:office@eastmainsbc.com
http://www.eastmainsbc.com


• Grace Clark  
(3 Bridges Care 
Home) 

• Nancy Livingston 
(Heathfield House 
Care Home) 

• Helen Nicolson 
(Rosaburn Care 
Home) 

• Norma Perry 
(Flemington Care 
Home) 

• Ivy Saunderson 
(Auchlochan) 

• Sheila Aitkenhead 
• Myra Allan 
• Minnie Brooks 

• Dannie Calder 
• Joy Creighton 
• Nan Diack 
• Cathie Frame 
• Ruby Gunn 
• Gillian James 
• Mervyn Jones 
• Frances McCart 
• Margaret 

McGregor 

• Rita McGuffie 
• George Pollard 
• Irene Robertson 
• Pauline Scotland 
• Phyllis Shields 
• Alana Stewart 
• Anne Torrance 
• Molly Webster 

Every Thursday from 8 pm 

to 10 pm in Room 3  

Church House.   Come for 

all or even part of the 

time. 

Encouraging people to 
hang out with people 

An opportunity to come  
together before Church on a 
Sunday to share some food, 
invite friends for a chat, open 
the bible and make new 
friends. 

Come and join us 10 am - 10:50 am for an Early Morning 
coffee and pastry 

Starting Next Sunday, 2nd February  
10 am in The Village Centre Café  

Small donation for coffee and pastry to cover the costs 

 HOSPITALITY, SHARING, CONNECTING,  
  INCLUDING AND ENCOURAGING   

What does it means to be missionally trained?  

How can I share about Jesus with my friends and family despite my fears?  

Next Gen is an event organised by GLO to equip you to become more 

effective in sharing your faith and serving God.  

Come and hear how you can be involved in mission in  and be part of a 

new generation to reach Europe with the Gospel.  

EMBC Saturday 1 February   

1900-2130 

GLO NEXT GEN 

To everyone at EMBC 
Just a quick note to thank you  
for all the cards you sent. 
Your service in this way, to our  
persecuted family is hugely  
appreciated here and, more  
especially, by those in a variety of 
countries, who will be blessed and encouraged when they receive one 
of these cards.  Some have gone to Bhutan, some to, Cuba, some to 
Pakistan and one or two to individuals in China and Eritrea. 
Phil Leighton - Release International 


